
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Honors School at FMP 

 

School Counseling & Guidance Office 

Grades 5-11 Newsletter 

 

BEAM: Buffalo-area Engineering Awareness for Minorities 

 Service Academy Night will be hosted at Williamsville South High 

School on October 8
th
 at 6:00 PM. You may R.S.V.P. at 

evelyn.williams@mail.house.gov. 

It is never too early to start thinking about college. Stop by the Guidance 

Office to get a pass and visit with your favorite colleges! 

 

Western New York 

Consortium of Higher 

Education will visit City 

Honors on Monday, 

October 21
st
 from 

11:40am-12:10pm. Juniors 

and Seniors are welcome 

to attend. 

Sophomores and Juniors, 

did you know you can 

qualify for the NATIONAL 

Merit Scholarship Program 

by taking the PSAT?    

Learn more at 

https://bit.ly/2kyowfH 

BEAM Creative Building 

(Buffalo-area Engineering Awareness for 

Minorities) 

When: First and third Saturday each       

   month 9:00-11:00am 

Where: UB South Campus 

Who:     Students in 6
th
-8

th
 grade 

Register at beambuffalo.org 

 

STEM Saturday Academy 

(Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics) 

When: First Saturday each month  

   10:00am-1:00pm 

Where: UB South Campus 

Who:     Various programs for     

    grades K-12 

Register at beambuffalo.org 

 

 

Sophomores and 

Juniors, the PSAT is on 

October 16
th
. Be sure 

to study, get plenty of 

rest and eat a balanced 

breakfast! 
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